
Class of 2026

Information 

meeting



Game plan

01 02 03 04

Remind & 
Google 

Classroom

Junior Ball Senior 
Portraits

Introductions 



Your Class Advisors:
● Ms. Montague
● Ms. Annunziato

Yearbook Advisors:
● Ms. Russ
● Ms. Tombari

Event Coordinators:
● Ms. Gordon
● Ms. Tombari

INTRODUCTIONs



Text 
@243e762

to 81010

Text 
@ ek8dhfe

to 81010

Remind messages

Last Name 

Begins with a-f

Last Name 

Begins with G-P

Last Name 

Begins with Q-Z

Text 
@g6gaabe

to 81010

Parents & 

guardians

Text 
@82hbk2
to 81010



Class of 2o26 

Google Classroom

Code:  a4hdkqg
Check here for 

announcements, 
yearbook 

assignments, and to 
upload pics for the 

yearbook!



Junior Ball

Thursday, April 10th 
7-10:30PM

Park Ridge Marriott

Tickets MUST be purchased on My School Bucks by 
Wednesday, April 2nd

If you are bringing a date who is NOT a Junior at South, 
you must purchase a ticket for them on My School Bucks.  

Your date must complete the permission slip that was 
e-mailed to you on and e-mail it to sato@ccsd.edu or 

drop it off in the Main Office.

mailto:sato@ccsd.edu


All current 
members of 
the Junior 

Class

Senior Formal,  
Casual & 

Cap/Gown 
Portraits

Upper Library
&

Outside

By 
appointment 

during 
June 2nd - 6th

Senior Portraits

Who? What? Where? When?



What You need to KNow about 

Senior Portraits

Style your hair, makeup, etc. 
PRIOR to your appointment. 
Consider whether to wear 
jewelry - you may (or may 

not) want it to show in your 
portraits.

Check your 
parent/guardian’s 

e-mail for your 
appointment date & 

time

Arrive 5 minutes early to 
your appointment and 
let your teachers know 

you’ll miss class!

You will have three 
portraits taken - A formal 
portrait, a casual portrait, 
and a photo of you in your 
cap & gown (we provide 

the cap & gown) 



What You need to KNow about 

Senior Portraits

For the Casual Portrait

For the formal portrait

Bring a casual change 
of clothes & any 

props you may want 
such as sports 

jerseys, equipment, 
instrument, etc.

For this look, wear a 
strapless top or cami 
for under the black 

gown, which is 
provided

For this look, wear a 
collared white button 
down shirt, tie, and 

dark jacket

If the weather is 
nice, these pictures 

may be taken 
outside!



What You need to KNow about 

Senior Portraits

If you choose to have your 
portraits taken by another 

photographer, you must submit 
the photo to atombari@ccsd.edu 

by September 1st

About 8 weeks after your 
appointment date, check 
your parent/guardian’s 
e–mail for a link to your 

portraits  

Select the photo you would 
like for the yearbook (It must 

be a formal portrait and 
cannot be a casual or cap & 

gown pose)

If you do not like any of your 
photos, you can contact 
Sunflower Portraits @ 

845.708.5009 for a retake of the 
formal portrait.  You will be 

charged for the retake.  

mailto:atombari@ccsd.edu


Deadlines

Throughout senior year, there will be a number 

of deadlines that must be met in order for 

you/your child to be included in various pages of 

the yearbook, to order a yearbook, or to place a 

yearbook ad for your child.

Please be sure to pay close attention to the 

remind messages so you do not miss these 

deadlines, as they cannot be changed.


